
CUSGARNE SCHOOL THIS WEEK 

Date:  31 January 2019 

Dear Parents 
This week we were lucky to have had a visit from Kernow King when he 
came along to present Cornish Caretakers.  Together with his trusty gang, 
they gave two workshops introducing us to some Cornish characters and 
famous people.   
Following this, we watched a brilliant show which put together all the things 
we had learnt in an entertaining and unique way.  It was full of fun facts and 
humour and everyone enjoyed it! 
Why not ask your children about it and if they can remember any Cornish 
words.  Perhaps theyôll remember splann? 
It was great to see that some purple reading bands were awarded this 
week.  Well done for keeping up with the readingðit is a pleasure to see so 
many of you engaged in your reading. 
Thankfully the artic blast brought no disruptions and it seems that the 
weather is turning warmer for a while.  I hope you enjoy your weekend. 
Tim Barnard, Head of School 

Diary Dates 
 

5 Feb 
Safer Internet Day 

 
**STOP PRESS ** 

8 Feb 
Cross country  
(yr 4, 5, 6) 

 
14 Feb 

Valentineôs Cake Stall 
 

15 Feb 
Friends Disco 

 
18 Feb 
Half term 

 
25 Feb 

School returns 
 

7 March 
World Book Day 

 
9 March 

Friends Skinners Tour 
 

15 March 
Red Nose Day 

 
15ð19 March 
Book Fair   

 
25 March 

Last week for clubs 
this half term 

 
5 April 

Last day of term 
 

6 Aprilð22 April 
Easter Holidays 

 
 

Pupils of the Week 
 

 
 

 
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Erin 
Sennen 

 

Bethan 
Tommy 

 

Freya 
Chay 
Archie P 

Hepworth Trevithick Vickery 

318 404 349 

School Council News  

We are currently working on our entry to the Think Big competition!   
If we win, we are awarded £500 to improve and get some new play-

ground markings so we can all have fun outside.  Weôll let you know 
how we get on!  
What is Think BIG?  
Think BIG is a óDragonôs Denô style competition aimed at primary and 
secondary school councils in Cornwall. Students  on the school   coun-

cil will generate ideas on how £500 can be spent to improve something 
within  a school. It promotes entrepreneurship, creative thinking, 
presentation skills and team work.  
 What should the idea focus on?  
The idea should be of benefit to the whole school community and solve 

an existing problem; and be implemented by the end of July 2019.  



Data Collection Forms 
 
Please check the bookbag post!  A data collection form was sent home for you to 
check.  Please make any changes and return to the office next week.  Thanks. 

Class 3 Camp 
 
If your child would like to go on this yearôs school camp to Okehampton, please    
return the reply slip and deposit next week.  We need to confirm numbers with the 
centre. Thanks. 

World Book Day 
 
Advance notice that World Book Day is on Thursday 7 March 2019. 
We will be dressing up so it may be time to start thinking of your costume based on 
a book you love to read! 
The Ã1 World Book Day vouchers should arrive shortly and the Friends will be    
running a Book Fair for us later in March. 
 
For more information about World Book day visit:  www.worldbookday.com 
 



********   Stop Press ********* 
The cross country event due Friday 1st February has been postponed until 

Friday 8 February 2019. 
We will hold all of your consent forms and driver forms to use on 8th February but 

please let us know if you are no longer able to take part. 


